Das APCS Bulletin

Avis officiel de l'Association des Professeurs de Chant de Suisse

Dezember 1997 Nr. 37



he 1997 annual meeting of the EVTA Councillors was heldin Zurich on November 1 organized by APCS, holders of the EVTA presidency. The delegates from England, Finland, France, Germany and Holland also took the opportunity to attend the General Meeting of APCS held earlier in the day.

There was a warm and friendly ambience throughout the EVTA council meeting. The interesting discussions continued even during the dinner hour following the meeting.

The main themes of the meeting were the participation of students at the national organizations, some changes in the constitution of EVTA and the possibility of a future European Journal of Singing. The idea of an exchange of students to develop language skills or the exchange of teachers was also discussed.

Marianne Kohler

News from EVTA members

England —

The new Chairwoman of AOTØS is:

Mrs. Carolyne Brown Queen Anne Cottage Hilcot Pewsey SM96LE / Wilts Tel. (00)44 / 672 85 13 17

Holland —

The new President of the Genootschap van Zangleraren in Nederland is:

Mrs. Anne Haenen Wieksloterweg 0.2.97 3766 LT Soest Holland

Tel. and Fax: (00)3 1 / 356 01 73 65

Finland —

The Finnish President, Mrs. Taimi Airola, has a new address:

Mrs. Taimi Airola Vilhonkatu 5 as. 25 00810 Turku Finland

Tel: (00)358/2 240 20 59

France —

A typographical error occured in the last EVTA Newsletter. The telephone and fax number for Paolo Zedda should be (00)33 1 45 26 70 37

